Scout Leaders and Parents:

As we head into a new chapter of unprecedented events in humankind, | wanted to take a moment to
thank you all for your continued commitment not only to Scouting, but especially to each other.

The battle against the spread of COVID 19 is a team event. This fight begins at home as we safeguard
our families. However, make no mistake as we are all in this fight together — and we will emerge from
the challenge before us a stronger and a more United States of America.

As we do our best to navigate the ever-changing news on the Coronavirus, it is our duty to keep you
informed to help you and your Scouts continue your Scouting journey.

With health and safety in mind the Redlands Volunteer Service Center, and Scout Shops will be closed
for the time being.

The California Inland Empire Council Staff is dedicated to continue operations and will operate remotely.
Our staff will continue their dedicated work and will be available via email and phone for questions,
needs and service to you.

Below are some helpful tools:

To submit forms to the Redlands Scout Center:
Scan to CIECInfo@scouting.org . There are many free phone scanning apps available online.

A mail slot is available at the Redlands Volunteer Service Center, 1230 Indiana Court Redlands CA 92374,
for you to drop off paperwork.

To submit applications :
Go to www.beascout.org and submit online.

Scout Shop: You can shop for your Scouting apparel by visiting www.scoutshop.org

Have other questions? Click here CIEC Contacts to contact our dedicated professionals.
You can also call 909 7932463 to leave a message or email CIECInfo@scouting.org and one of our
professionals will contact you.

Please continue to check in for regular updates here: www.ciecbsa.org

Very Respectfully,

Matt Myers
Scout Executive / CEO
CA Inland Empire Council
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